BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING AGENDA
December 4, 2000

6:00 p.m. Call meeting to order —
Sign 2000 Warrant
Cemeteries & Parks Mowing — Out to Bid???
Review proposed General Government 2001 Budget
Request to serve alcohol at the Fire Station Dec. 9™ (Christmas Party)

Miscellaneous items to sign



TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES
DECEMBER 4, 2000

PRESENT: Chairman Eric Tenney, Selectman Seeger, Selectman Dwight and Sherry
Miller.

6:00 p.m. Meeting called to order —
2000 Warrant signed

Cemeteries & Parks —-
The Board briefly discussed as to whether or not the mowing of Cemeteries & Parks

should go out to bid. The Board ultimately decided that they would put the mowing of
the Cemeteries & Parks out to bid for the year 2001.

Request to serve alcohol at Fire Station —

The Board unanimously agreed to allow alcohol at the Fire Station on December 9, 2000
for a Christmas Party.

Mileage Increase —
Per the IRS announcement the rate for mileage reimbursement for the year 2001 will be
34.5 cents. This will be effective January 1, 2001.

2001 proposed General Government budget —

The Board reviewed the General Government budget. No final decisions were made,
however a date of January 8, 2001 was set for a Preliminary Budget Hearing to be held at
the Maplehurst Inn at 7:00 p.m. The Selectmen will be meeting with Chief Brown, Road
Agent Varnum and the Library on December 18” to finalize their budgets.

Selectman Seeger announced that he will not be running for reelection in March 2001.

Adjournment —

There being no further business to come before the Board the meeting was adjourned at
8:00 p.m.

spectfully submitted,




